



PROUD OF THIS KNIGHT! 

Rachel was a Saint Brigid student from 1960 – 1966.
She went on to graduate from Spring Hill College in
Mobile, Alabama and the University of Kentucky in
Lexington. After her education, Rachel began a long

and successful career in marketing and public
relations. Among other positions, Rachel founded
Voxus PR, a tech-focused public relations agency,

before her retirement in 2019. Rachel has fond
recollections of her time at Saint Brigid, and in

particular thinks of Mrs. Ryan, wavy wooden floors,
and hot dog sales.

Congratulations to Rachel on your retirement and
thanks for sharing your Saint Brigid memories!
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